
 

Construction of the new $22 million multi-level Kananook Commuter 
Car Park, located near Kananook Railway Station and Frankston 
Basketball Stadium, is progressing well, with the precast concrete 
wall panels and first floor slab complete.  
 
By October 2024, the 328-space car park delivered by Council in partnership with the Australian 
Government is expected to be complete. 
 
It will provide much-needed parking for commuters as well as nearby recreation users in off-peak 
travel times. 
 

 
                          Construction as at 6 May 2024. 
 

 
                           Artist’s impression of the new building. 
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Upcoming Works 
Bardia Avenue/Wells Road intersection upgrade: June – September 2024 
As part of the commuter car park project, the Wells Road and Bardia Avenue intersection will be 
upgraded to support traffic movement and minimise congestion. 
This will include full signalisation of the intersection, including new pedestrian-operated signals and 
traffic islands, associated civil works and street lighting upgrades.  
While traffic flow through the intersection will remain during construction, drivers should expect 
delays during business hours. 

Stadium and reserve parking and traffic flow: ongoing until September 2024 

Temporary parking and traffic flow changes around the basketball stadium and Kananook Reserve 
will continue to be in place for the duration of works and may change from time to time as works 
progress. 
 
For your safety and the safety of construction staff, please follow signage and directions from 
onsite traffic controllers at all times. 
 
In particular, the end of Easton Ave leading to the Basketball Stadium will be temporarily closed 
from June to September. Alternative access to the existing carpark can be obtained from the 
McCulloch Avenue entrance to Kananook Reserve. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to provide safe and accessible parking 
for the community through the new commuter car park. 

 

More information 
 

frankston.vic.gov.au Search Kananook Commuter Car Park 
Email: info@frankston.vic.gov.au Phone: 1300 322 322 
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